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May 14, 2021 
 
 
Mary Gauvain 
Chair, UC Academic Senate 
  
 
Re: (Systemwide Senate Review) Proposed Revision to Senate Regulation 610 (Residency) 
 
 
Dear Chair Gauvain, 

The Divisional Executive Board, councils, and committees appreciated the opportunity to 
review the (Systemwide Senate Review) Proposed Revision to Senate Regulation 610 
(Residency).  The Executive Board reviewed the proposal and divisional committee feedback at 
its meeting on May 13, 2021. Members concurred that, regardless of modality, official 
approved UCLA courses should count towards the required six courses for residency. They 
noted that the systemwide regulation sets a minimum threshold, but also allows divisions to set 
a higher bar, providing some divisional flexibility. Members appreciated that this regulation 
addressed residency for degree completion, not for consideration for in-state tuition, but that 
such a clarification might prevent confusion. 
 

Sincerely,  

 

Shane White 
Chair 
UCLA Academic Senate 
 
Encl. 
 
Cc: Jody Kreiman, Vice Chair/Chair Elect, UCLA Academic Senate  

Michael Meranze, Immediate Past Chair, UCLA Academic Senate  
April de Stefano, Executive Director, UCLA Academic Senate 
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